Municipality of WestLake-Gladstone

P.O. BOX 150, GLADSTONE, MANITOBA R0J 0T0 TELEPHONE (204) 385-2332 / FAX (204)385-2391 info@westlake-gladstone.ca

July 8, 2015

To whom it may concern;

Please be advised that the Council of the Municipality of WestLake-Gladstone has discussed the Energy East application to the National Energy Board at their regular meeting of July 7, 2015, and passed the following resolution is support of the Energy East project:

"Be it Resolved that the Council of the Municipality of WestLake-Gladstone agree that a letter of support for the Energy East Pipeline Project be written, indicating that the municipality wants to see this project proceed and be completed.

Please feel free to distribute copies of this document as necessary in support of the Energy East Project.

Should you have any further questions, please do not hesitate to contact the undersigned.

Sincerely,

Eileen Peters, CMMA

Chief Administrative Officer

Elley Peters